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Dear Editor, 

Title: New technologies and techniques to improve adenoma detection in colonoscopy 

 

Thank you for the review of our manuscript, ref 19593.  This letter relates to the re-submission 

following amendments made during your review process.  All additions are highlighted in yellow and 

are in line with the recommendations made.  Thank you for enclosing the guidelines relating to the 

formatting of minireview articles.  We have now formatted the manuscript in order to comply with 

this template.  The references have been modified to remove all “et al” and have complete author lists, 

reference software has been used to specifically format in your required style.  All figures have now 

been removed from the manuscript and the legends placed at the end of the document, as is required 

for this part of the submission process.  These figures will be submitted as separate files, again, as is 

now required. 

 

Only one of the external reviewers recommended changes to the manuscript, specifically the addition 

of a comment that the document is not a guideline, modification of the abstract and the addition of a 

table.  The point relating the guidelines and the abstract have been included within the modification 

and are again highlighted in yellow.  We feel differently about the addition of a table.  The individual 

studies that are included in the review are well described and numerous.  A single table would be too 

large, and tables for each section would make the article very long without adding any further 

information.  We therefore, with our agreement of course, have opted not to include a table/s. 

 

We hope that you find this manuscript to your satisfaction and look forward to further correspondence. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ashley Bond   


